COVID-19 update
Information correct as of 4pm 8 June 2020

In this edition

1. Updates to the COVID-19 web page
1. A message from the CCG’s Lay Members
1. A message from Darren Dalzell, Practice Manager, Millfield Surgery

Attachments

1. none

All information provided in the COVID-19 bulletin is hosted online at https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/rss/home/infections-and-microbiology/covid-19/

Updates to the COVID-19 web page
National and regional updates
After-care needs of inpatients recovering from COVID-19 
Visiting healthcare inpatient settings during the COVID-19 pandemic 

CCG updates to Primary Care
A message from the CCG’s Governing Body Lay Members 

A message from Darren Dalzell, Practice Manager, Millfield Surgery

I am so excited and extremely proud to be able to announce that Millfield Surgery has won the Team Excellence award from Hull York Medical School. Many thanks to all our staff and the many patients out there who have helped us to help the students on their learning journeys.
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